
Registration for OAS XLVI Course
on International Law is now open
As announced by the Department of International Law of the Organization of
American  States  (OAS),  registration  is  now  open  for  the  XLVI  Course  of
International Law to be held in Rio de Janeiro, Brazil, from 22 July to 9 August
2019. Further information is available here in Spanish and English.

The preliminary draft agenda is available here.
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